December 2005

Dear Fellow Labourers,

Darleen and I are so grateful for the pleasure of laboring together with you in the gospel ministry. While the world rushes through this season of the year with little to no understanding of its meaning, let us pause to praise our Heavenly Father for His unspeakable gift. There are many things that might be wrong, but here is one thing that is right – God loved us enough to send His Son to redeem us from our sins. Praise the Lord for His goodness!

We are so grateful for your faithful support of our ministry. It has been a wonderful year of service. It has been so encouraging to see the faithfulness of the Lord's people in missions giving. Even in light of the uncertain conditions around the world the Lord's people have been found faithful.

We plan to spend a few days at home during the holidays. The Lord willing, I will spend most of February in Micronesia. Please pray as I make plans for this trip. Pastor Wingard and I plan to go together to visit some missionaries, and to interview some prospective missionaries.

Let me encourage you to pray for your missionary families that are overseas. Many of them will not have an opportunity to be with most of their family during the holidays. Let's ask the Lord to manifest Himself to them in a special way during these days.

Thank you again for your faithfulness to support our family and ministry. May the best of our Lord's blessings be yours.

In His Service,

Danny A. Whetstone

-HUHL